

May 9, 2022

Proposal to Relocate a Bingo Hall

Mayor Patrick Brown and Members of Council,

I wanted to take this opportunity to submit a comment on the relocation proposal of Brampton Bingo Country from 190 Bovaird Drive W to 227 Vodden Street E. in Brampton. Delta Bingo & Gaming are not opposed to Brampton Bingo Country relocating their business that supports many local charities within the City of Brampton. We do have concerns with the proposed location and its proximity to our facility at 291 Rutherford Rd. S. as this would bring their operation within 4km of ours and could put at risk charity earnings and jobs for both locations.

Again, we are not opposed to Brampton Bingo Country relocating, we just have concerns with the proposed location and the proximity to ours.

Thank you in advance for reviewing our comments on this proposal and I can make myself available to discuss if needed.

1

Thanks again,

Shawn Fisher

Chief Operations Officer Delta Bingo & Gaming

D: 905-842-8070 ext. 111 M: 289-242-4914

E: shawn@deltabingo.com

Find us on Facebook @DeltaBingoandGaming

DeltaBingo.com